Is the Green Safe to Play?

The Club constitution advises:

In League matches the team captain is responsible for ensuring and
agreeing with the opposing team captain and their teams that the
green is safe for the match to be played.

For in-club competitions it is the responsibility of the Competitions
Secretary, if present, to advise, or if not present all players to agree,
that the green is safe to play.

For friendly matches it is the responsibility of the organiser(s) to
ensure that it is safe to play.

For a "roll-up" it is for each individual to decide if the green is safe to
play.




